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FLORIDA POWER fk LIGHT COMPANY

July 11, 1978
L-78-234

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch ¹1
Division of Operating Reactors

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 'and 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
Steam Generator and Reactor
Coolant Pum Su ort Materials
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An NRC letter of September 13, 1977 requested information relative to fracture
toughness and lamellar tearing potential for steam generator and reactor
coolant pump supports. On October 17, 1977 we responded to the generic conern
identified by the September 13 letter.

On May 18, 1978 you requested that we provi de additional information on
steam generator and reactor coolant pump support materials. We have reviewed
your request and find that our response will require the services of Bechtel
Corporation. The job of gathering the information has begun and will require
an estimated 3 to 4 months to complete. Therefore, we have established
November 15, 1978 as the scheduled date for, responding to your request.

Very trul yours,

Robert E. Uhri g
Vice President

REU/MAS/cpc

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Region II
Robert Lowenstein, Esquire
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PEOPLE... SERVING PEOPLE


